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PTA BONFIRE EVENT AND RAFFLE 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Just a few days left until our fireworks display! Food & drink are available to purchase 
onsite, alongside novelty lights, Teddy tombola, fun games, the classic bottle tombola, 
plus our impressive bonfire. There are still tickets currently available but we can not 
guarantee there will be on the night! Get your tickets 
from https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/1028771030 
 

 
We also have a raffle this year which you would have noticed your children came home 
with a book of raffle tickets to sell over the half term.  
Please could you return the completed stubs of the sold tickets, any unsold tickets along 
with the money for tickets sold by Thursday 2nd November. 
 
The tickets are for the Bonfire event raffle and will also be available to buy on the night. 
We have some amazing prizes that have been donated by lots of local company's and all 
proceeds will go to the Friends of Nightingale PTA to help provide extra equipment for 
pupils at the school.  

 
The raffle will be drawn on Monday 6th November at 3.30pm which will show the top 
prizes being drawn on a live stream to the PTA Facebook page by Mrs Beckett 
  https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100094519101574 
 
Your children came home before half term with a book of raffle tickets to sell, these tickets 
are for the Bonfire event raffle.  
 
Many thanks for your support, we hope to see lots of you at our Fireworks and bonfire 
event on Friday 3rd November. 
 
 
 

https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/1028771030
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100094519101574


 

                                       

 
 
 

Kind Regards 
 

Friends of Nightingale PTA 
Nightingale Primary School 

 


